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PLANNING SERVICE PEER CHALLENGE 2022 - FEEDBACK REPORT 

 

PUBLIC ITEM   

This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 

 

SUMMARY OF INFORMATION 

On 8th June 2022 Planning Committee agreed the scope for a Planning Advisory Service (PAS) review of Fylde 

Council’s Planning Service. PAS set out the process for a Peer Challenge in a proposal letter on 27th June 2022, 

with the on-site peer challenge taking place from 5 - 7 October 2022. The feedback report, containing a 

summary of the findings of the peer challenge has now been received and is attached as an appendix to this 

report. 

 

 

SOURCE OF INFORMATION 

Planning Service Peer Challenge Feedback Report 

 

LINK TO INFORMATION 

The feedback report is attached as appendix 1. 

 

WHY IS THIS INFORMATION BEING GIVEN TO THE COMMITTEE? 

In order to ensure Elected Members and the wider community are aware of the findings of the Peer Review 

Team and their recommendations and to set out the next stages in the review process. 

 

FURTHER INFORMATION 

Contact: Mark Evans, Head of Planning.  e: mark.evans@fylde.gov.uk.  t: 01253 658460 
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